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PLATFORM ABLUTIONS COMPLETE 

Our toilets and showers at the platform 

area are now complete. This means that 

the area can now be booked for 

overnight campers. The platform offers 

a unique view of our game and 

waterhole area. 

 

 

 

 

BABY SEASON AT FARMHOUSE 

 

 

 

 

 

All the animals have young at foot. We 

now have baby warthogs, zebra, impala, 

wildebeest and giraffe! We love this 

time of year! 

 

 

 

 

 

PARKS FENCE 

Matopos Conservation Society has been 

upgrading the fence of the National Park. It 

is coming along nicely, and looking very 

good. Big kudos to them for the hard work 

they do with the parks team. 

GULABHWE CAVE 

This small cave lies just off the Old 

Gwanda road. The content of its art is 

unusual and makes the cave a well 

worth place to visit. We can provide GPS 

co-ordinates to any guests interested in 

seeing this different cave. 

SPECIAL OFFER 

We are still offering a special price of 

US75 pp sharing pn DBB – regardless of 

nationality. Locals still only US55 pp pn.  

Black Rhino Safaris is also running a 

very good special for locals. A half day 

safari for 8 guests (not including park 

fees) is US200 for all 8.  

 

Farmhouse owners, management and 

staff wish all of our guests, past, current 

and future a very Merry Christmas and a 

fantastic 2022!  


